Cowell Gymnasium Facilities Director

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Town of Shelburne is seeking a local resident who is interested in serving as the Cowell Gymnasium’s Facilities Director effective immediately.   The position pays an annual stipend of $5,153 and has flexible hours.  For a general overview of the position’s duties, please refer to the Employment section of the town’s website at www.townofshelburne.com  Interest applicants should submit their applications  to Town Administrator, Terry Narkewicz at the Shelburne Town Hall, 51 Bridge Street, Shelburne, MA or via email at townadmin@townofshelburnema.gov   Applications are available on the town’s website.  The position will remain open until a suitable candidate is hired.
The Town of Shelburne is a Tobacco Free Workplace and an Equal Opportunity Employer.
